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Dear Parents 

Dear Parents 

We are pleased to inform you that we are going to start a fitness 

revolution for all the children who have keen interest in martial 

arts.  

In association with Taekwondo Authority of India, we shall 

provide coaching for Taekwondo to the budding sportspersons in 

the Summer Camp from 27th to 31st May, 2024 and 20th June 

to 30th June, 2024. 

Certificates will be provided after the successful completion 

of camp. 

Charges : `1500 (submit the amount at fee counter by 

24.05.2024)   

Timings : 8:30 a.m. to 10:00a.m.  

Classes : II to VIII  

Venue : Little Flowers Public Sr. Sec. School, Shivaji park, 

Shahdara 

Interested students are requested to register themselves 

using the given google form : 

https://forms.gle/mW7wTHdrhggv49Qf7 . 
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